Hello,

Happy to report that we have maintained the high monthly visitor count in February. For the 28 day month SCAUWG.ORG saw a unique daily visitor count total 4201, or an average of about 150 per day. The page impression rate was 3.84, and our total monthly log-ons by real people numbered 4806 for the month.

A change was made to the site menu! It appears that the volume of content on our INFO Warehouse page two, just like that of page one, hit the memory limit roof! Consequently, I created Info Warehouse Page 3, and the drop down menu now lists "INFO WAREHOUSE PAGES," and then further allows the reader to select either page 1, 2, or 3.

Continuing, during the month SCAUWG.ORG reported on:

- The GA / Part 135 FAA Aviation Survey
- UCSD 6 million dollars given them from NASA to design Flying Taxis
- The New Zero Emission Flying Air Taxi that should in 3 years be flying over LA
- Joby's First IN-FLIGHT video
- The New FAA / CHOCTAW NATION Agreement to team up to advance UAS – Unmanned Aircraft Systems
- Safety Concerns at Reid-Hillview
- Airport Anti-Drone Testing
- Hydrogen Fuel Cells
- The Advanced Air Mobility Coordination and Leadership Act

<u>Just added to our Runway Safety News page:</u> 6 important features focused upon Enhanced Surface Safety that are now published in the March April FAA

Safety Briefing. Reminder: Our LRSAT schedule page is regularly updated and the latest revision date is NOW noted on the page.

<u>Want Opinion?</u> You'll find it on our SHORT TAKES page. Topics linked to in February included: Safety Talk about Mountain Obscuration, The struggle for unleaded Avgas, and "Into the Alligator's Mouth, Installment 1" written by Jolie Lucas for AOPA.

<u>Want something to do?</u> Our EVENTS Page may be just the right answer! It has scheduled EVENTS calendared that stretch out until October 2022.

Thank you to all!

Thank you to the folks at ALPA, AOPA, NBAA, AVweb, AlNonline, S.A.F.E., NAFI, General Aviation News, Aviation Safety Magazine, Business Insider, and to folks like Tom Lasser, Mike Carson, Lee Unger, Greg Hanker, M.D., Candy Robinson, Fernando Morales, Joe Santoro, Guido Fernandez, Andrew Pomerantz, Santosh Kumar, Wayne Salleng, Richard Eastman, Morrie Zager, Ricarda Bennett and to all of those who send in material and contribute to the site. A special thank you to SCAUWG's active membership. A reminder: you are certainly invited to participate in the production of SCAUWG.ORG as well! Just call or send an e-mail.

And with that, this has been the official current website report for March. 09, 2021.

## Additional Updates:

March 2021 turned in Great Site Visitor Numbers: 4686!

I and Pat with Special Guest Mike Carson debuted a BRAND NEW LA Basin Area Safety Webinar 4/1 that was hosted by San Diego FAASTeam Program Manager Steve Nelson and FAAST Lead Rep. Paul Kortopates and Rep Terry Thompson. Among those who expressed accolades was Rob Reddeg from SoCal Tracon, who also contributed some well received additional pertinent

safety info as well. Nice to have him on board. More on this topic next month.

## Enjoy the holiday season!

Be HAPPY and Fly Safe.

Ron Berinstein cfii FAASTeam VNY – FAA WINGS Pro Member SCAUWG Director SCAUWG.ORG website

**VISIT OUR SITE NOW** - so much new information has been added - by simply clicking: <a href="www.scauwg.org">www.scauwg.org</a>

Copyright © 2018,-2021 Ron Berinstein, All rights reserved.